March 15, 2016

Via First Class Mail & Email

Honorable Peter Adam, Chair Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 105 East Anapamu Street, Fourth Floor Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: Long Range Planning Work Program Fiscal Year 2016-2017

Dear Chairman Adam and Honorable Members of the Board,

At their March 3, 2016 board meeting the Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau voted to strongly encourage the Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors to move "Hoop Structures", from the "Potential Future Projects" to "Recommended New Projects" on the Planning and Developments Long Range Planning Work Program for Fiscal Year 2016-2017.

The Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau Board of Directors respectfully asks the Board of Supervisors for consideration of the above request.

Sincerely,

Russell Doty President